

## **General Douglas MacArthur Foundation**

MacArthur Square

Norfolk, Virginia 23510

Descendants of the Korean War Foundation

470 L'Enfant Plaza SW, #23043

Washington, DC 20026-3043

Greetings!

On behalf of the Directors and Staff of the General Douglas MacArthur Foundation and the MacArthur Memorial in Norfolk, Virginia it is an honor and pleasure to commend you on the 2013 Recognition and Awards Reception and Dinner for Korean War Veterans and their families.

Your scholarships will serve to link these distinguished Korean War Veterans and members of the United States House of Representatives with these awardees who will be the future leaders of our country.

We join you in saluting those who served during the Korean War and those members of our armed forces who continue to serve today in Korea. Together we must work on providing the American pelple with a clearer understanding and appreciation of the lessons, history, and legacy of the Korean War and the contributions of our Korean War Veterans to the United States and the Republic of Korea in maintaining world peace and freedom through preparedness and engagement.

Respectfully,

William J. Davis

Colonel, United States Marine Corps (Retired)

**Executive Director**